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Hi everybody! Last week, | had

the opportunity to go to work at
the Pak N Save in Lower Hutt. |

got the opportunity to do some

shelving and | got to meet new

people. | saw the many
interesting packaging and labels
that they have. | will go alternate
weeks with Christopher. | will love
going again.
Blake Forbes-Gentle

Check out these awesome Angry Bird Pizzas! The food at Evans
Bay Kimi Cafe has been following our topic of “Claws, Paws and
Fangs”. Not only did they look awesome, they tasted great too.

Upcoming Events

Staff Only Day
Tuesday 2 June

Term Dates
Term 2
20 April - 3 July
Term 3
20 July - 25 Sep
Term 4

12 Oct - 16 Dec
Cup Winners

Congratulations to Blake
for increased maturity in
all areas of school life.

Congratulations to Rosie
Collyns for developing
independence with her
walking, swimming and

eating!

The photos on the following page are of a group of students who
went to Expressions Art Gallery in Upper Hutt. The exhibition on light
that they went to was perfect for encouraging them to use their
vision, and was an amazing sensory experience.
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